KINDERGARTEN 2015-2016

BEEBE SCHOOL

Dear Parent/Guardian,

The Home and School Board offers you a service by ordering kindergarten school supplies in
bulk. THIS IS NOT A FUNDRAISER. It simply allows us to pass on very good bulk discounts
to you while ensuring uniformity in the children’s supplies. Since all kindergarten supplies are
used communally, uniformity is important. .

The cost per child for these items is $45.00. Please make checks payable to the Beebe Home
and School Association. You may send your payment to school no later than May 8, 2015.

Should you have any questions, please email:
beebehomeandschool@gmail.com

STUDENT NAME;

ADDRESS:

PHONE NUMBER:

TOTAL:




